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October 31, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Julie Murphy, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
RE: COGCC Rule 303.b.(3)J.iii.: Evidence of Building Unit Owner Pre-Application Notification  

C29-03 Pad: NENW Section 29, Township 4 North, Range 64 West 
Proposed Wells:  Johnson C32-745 (Doc# 401790825), Johnson C32-735 (Doc# 401790826), 
Johnson C32-730 (Doc# 401790828), Johnson C32-725 (Doc# 401790830), and Johnson C32-715 
(Doc# 401790831) 
Weld County, Colorado 

 
Dear Director Murphy, 
 
Noble Energy, Inc. (Noble) has filed a Form 2A Oil and Gas Location Assessment for the C29-03 Pad. 
 
Noble has provided the required Pre-Application notifications to all Building Unit Owners within the 
Buffer Zone Setback pursuant to Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) Rule 305.a. 
Pursuant to Rule 303.b.(3)J.iii., Noble certifies that the one (1) Building Unit Owner within the Buffer 
Zone has received their pre-application notification, and proof of receipt is on file at their office. 
 
Noble respectfully requests the COGCC approve the Form 2A for the C29-03 Pad. If you should have any 
questions or require additional information, please contact me at your earliest convenience at (303) 
228-4209 or Matthew.Otness@nblenergy.com. 
 
Regards, 
NOBLE ENERGY, INC. 

 
Matthew Otness 
Land Supervisor 
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